

Subject: RE: 5.1.2e SARS-CoV-2 rt-PCR Dear 5.1.2e Sorry for my delayed response. Your email arrived the day may summer vacation started © Yes, we have some experience with the use of saliva for COVID19 PCR testing in kids, although I was not personally involved in the lab work. I can bring you into contact with our virologist at the national institute of public health who is working on this. They are currently investigating whether 5.1.2e could be used as alternative for NPH in routine diagnostics for kids and we plan to use it in another study on kids and SARS-CoV-2 household transmission this fall. I read on twitter that your own household expanded recently ©, congratulations! 5.1.2e **UMC Utrecht** Julius Center for Health Sciences and Primary Care, Infectious Diseases Epidemiology University Medical Center Utrecht | Room number 5.1.2e 3508 GA UTRECHT 5.1.2e www.umcutrecht.nl 5.1.2e @soton.ac.uk From: 5.1.2e Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 4:54 PM . < 5.1.2e @umcutrecht.nl> 5.1.2e < 5.1.2e @soton.ac.uk> Subject: 5.1.2e SARS-CoV-2 rt-PCR Dear 5.1.2e Thank you for sharing about your experience with saliva PCR testing in the Netherlands this morning. As we mentioned, this is an approach we are thinking of taking in a study of transmission within schools in the UK for the autumn/winter. Would you be able to share any of your lab protocols or any validation data you might have (in confidence of course) which might be helpful in informing our study design? If you have any other insights into using these samples (particularly self-collected samples and in children), or colleagues who would be important to talk to, 5.1.2e and I would be very grateful to hear your thoughts. Many thanks

Clinical Research Fellow

NIHR Southampton Clinical Research Facility

University of Southampton / University Hospital Southampton NHS Foundation Trust

De informatie opgenomen in dit bericht kan vertrouwelijk zijn en is uitsluitend bestemd voor de geadresseerde. Indien u dit bericht onterecht ontvangt, wordt u verzocht de inhoud niet te gebruiken en de afzender direct te informeren door het bericht te reloumeren. Het Universitair Medisch Centrum Utrecht is een publiekrechtelijke rechtspersoon in de zin van de W.H.W. (Wet Hoger Onderwijs en Wetenschappelijk Onderzoek) en staat geregistreerd bij de Kamer van Koophandel voor Midden-Nederland onder nr. 30244197.

Denk s.v.p aan het milieu voor u deze e-mail afdrukt.

This message may contain confidential information and is intended exclusively for the addressee. If you receive this message unintentionally, please do not use the contents but notify the sender immediately by return e-mail. University Medical Center Utrecht is a legal person by public law and is registered at the Chamber of Commerce for Midden-Nederland under no. 30244197.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.